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Larson, Stacie
tS:'

.~
From: Elissa Piergiovanni [elissa@alpinerv.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2003 8:38 PM

To: regcomments@fincen.gov

Subject: OFAC

To Whom it may Concern;

We respectfully disagree with having to check out our cash paying customers. It seems very 'un-American'. If
someone wishes to come in and pay cash for a vehicle we feel they should be able to do so.

If we use the OFAC list and have to refuse a purchase it puts the dealership in the position of 'policing'
which does not seem like our role.

Alpine Recreation
elissa@alpinerv.com
408-779-4511

4/15/2003


